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Livermore Area Recreation and Park District 

Staff Report 

TO:  Chair Palajac and Board of Directors 

FROM: Mathew Fuzie, General Manager 

PREPARED BY: Rene Dalusong, Executive Assistant 

DATE: January 8, 2025 

SUBJECT: Review of Community Liaison Committees 

RECOMMENDATION:  Requested by Director Boswell at the December 11, 2024 meeting. 
Below is the current list of liaison committees including goals and purpose for discussion. 

ITEM 4.3




